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Ref: LB/AD

12th Mareh, 1947.
S
Uear Sirs,

I duly received your latter of the £8th ultimeo
returning the list showing the particulars of refrigerating
appliances used in your fleet, and would thank you feor
your ettention in the matter.

The queriles you raise have been investigated
and as regards the "MARTIN BAKER" , "RLISABETH BAKXE"™ and
"MARGRETIH® BAKEKE", we find that reports of the supplementary
machines now in use in these ships were recelved in this
nffice in 1938 but that no report was ever received of
thelr installation.

Provided, however, the Society's Surveyors be
afforded an opportunity of ascertalning that these
supplementary machines have been fitted nn bLoard in
acenrdance with the Hules, we shall be pleased to amend
the particulars in the Reglster Ponk as requested.

As regards the "SAFIF® BAKKR®, "KNUT BAKER" and
"OLAV BAKKR"™, 1 have to say that the figures shown in
the leglister Unnk for the lce melting capacity will be
amended te 73 tons.

I would sdd that copies of this corresponédence
re belng sent to the Nsleo and Bothsenburg surveyors and
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you will doubtless be able tn make detailed arrangements
with them for the cases Lo receive attention as indiocsted
abeve.

Yours faithfully,
Clerk te the
Clasgification Committes
‘egsrs. mut inutsen 0O.A.5.

Haugesund ,
Norway.
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